
 

 
                                      
 

28th May 2015 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Copies of the photos taken at the dress rehearsal are currently displayed in the school 
foyer and are available for purchase.  The photos will be printed at the size displayed in 
the foyer and will cost $1.  They are numbered from 1-44.  Please fill out the order form 
below by Thursday 11th June if you wish to purchase a copy. The photos will be sent 
home with your child on Tuesday 23rdJune.  
 
Reminder that DVD orders are due in Wednesday 3rd June.  Please complete your order 
on the envelope that was sent home prior to the production.  Extra envelopes are 
available from the office. 
 
Regards 
 
Sally Lockyer 
Performing Arts Teacher 
 

 

Child’s name: _____________________Class__________ 
 

Number on photo (1- 44) Number of copies required 

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
Total number of photos ………….    Enclosed payment ($1 per photo) ………….. 


